
 

Notice of Public Hearing on Tax Increase 
 

The Midland College District will hold two public hearings on a proposal to increase total tax 
revenues from properties on the tax roll in the preceding tax year by 5.0% percent. Your 
individual taxes may increase at a greater or lesser rate, or even decrease, depending on the 
change in the taxable value of your property in relation to the change in taxable value of all other 
property and the tax rate that is adopted.  

The first public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 3, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. in the Gibson 
Board Room, at 3600 N. Garfield, Midland, TX, 79705 

The second public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 10, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. in the 
Gibson Board Room, at 3600 N. Garfield, Midland, TX, 79705 

The members of the governing body voted on the proposal to consider the tax increase as 
follows: 

 FOR:       Stephen N. Castle, Linda J. Cowden, Will R. Green, G. Larry Lawrence,  
     Charlene R. McBride, Paul L. Morris, Kenneth A. Peeler, Ralph L. Way                                                                                                                                

 AGAINST: None 

 PRESENT and not voting:  None 

ABSENT: Steven C. Kiser 

The average taxable value of a residence homestead in Midland College District last year was  
$257,679.  Based on last year’s tax rate of $ 0.114721 per $100 of taxable value, the amount of 
taxes imposed last year on the average home was $295.61. 
 
The average taxable value of a residence homestead in Midland College District this year is 
$280,216.  If the governing body adopts the effective tax rate for this year of $0.086868 per $100 
of taxable value, the amount of taxes imposed this year on the average home would be $243.42. 

If the governing body adopts the proposed tax rate of $0.09121 per $100 of taxable value, the 
amount of taxes imposed this year on the average home would be $255.59. 

Members of the public are encouraged to attend the hearings and express their views. 


